
 

 
 

 

    

Memo 
Date: March 24, 2025 
 
To:  Pastors, parochial vicars, bulletin editors and business managers 
 
From:  Brad Wilson, archdiocesan finance officer, Office of Finance 
 
Re:  Archdiocesan Annual Report for 2024 

 
 
Each year, we publish an annual report. The 2024 report is now available. In 
the spirit of our Laudato Si’ initiative, the report is only available on-line. It is 
posted to our website at: 
 
https://archatl.com/offices/finance/annual-reports/annual-reports-
archdiocese/ 
 
Please take a moment to review it and then, make the link available to others. 
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	From:  Brad Wilson, archdiocesan finance officer, Office of Finance

